
File No: 425.5351
Your reference:
Mr Gregory Scrffer

Chris Taylor
Project Manager
Kelley Covey Group Pty Ltd
PO Box 199

TAMWORTH NSW 2340

Tamworth Racing Precinct

Dear Sir

Reference is made to your email dated I February 20ll to the Roads and Traffc Authority (RTA) forthe
proposed development

As previously advised the RTA would not have any objection to the proposed development based on the
documentation contained in your email dated l5 December 2010, The RTA has also provided comments to
Tamworth Regional Council on I 0 December 20 I 0 for the Taminda Revitalization & Economic Strategy which
included this area.

For any further enquiries please contact Mr Greg Sciffer (Ph: 6640 1344) or by email at
land_use_northem@rta.nsw.gov.au for advice,

Yours faithfully

RTAY

David Bell

Regional Manager, Northem Region

Copy fon The Geneml Manager
Tamworth Regional Council
P O Box 555
TAMWORTH NSW 2340
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